
 

 

 

 

AIS RWS/PARENTS/2024-25/ 19   12th July 2024 

 

CIRCULAR NO.19 

   LAUNCHING OF ADEK PARENT SURVEY 2023-24 

 

Dear Esteemed Parents, 

 

Greetings! 

 

We would like to inform you that The Department of Education and Knowledge Abu Dhabi 

(ADEK) has launched the Abu Dhabi Parents Survey for academic year 2023/24 that will provide 

valuable insights of the parents’ engagement level and how we can improve your child’s 

educational experience. 

  

Parents that participate will get the chance to win valuable prizes, such as a fully paid tuition for 

academic year 2024/25 by ADEK. 

  

The links given below will take you to the survey questionnaire which takes about 15-minutes to 

complete it. 

 

• English: https://bit.ly/3VzLlPc    

• Arabic:  https://bit.ly/3KCK0AJ    

  

We request all our esteemed parents to respond to the survey no later than 15 July 2024.  

 

Looking forward to your usual support  

 

Best Regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

ANZAR ABDUL SALAM 

          PRINCIPAL 

 

https://bit.ly/3VzLlPc
https://bit.ly/3KCK0AJ

